Deux-Acren, 02 July 2018

Concerns: Products of Fagron Deux Acren

Dear,

* To our knowledge, the raw materials we deliver are not considered as GMO (genetically modified
organisms). We have never received any warning, neither any negative directive form the
competentservices or regulatory bodies concerning limited import or merchandishing these products on
the European market.

e This is to certify that all products are manufacterd without use of raw materials of animal origin.
Therefore, the BSE/TSE issue does not concern our products to the best of our knowledge.

» Pesticides/ heavy metals/ mycotoxins comply to legally fixed limits according to European laws and
directives.

* Noirradiation is performed on our products.

e Use of our products is the entire responsibility of our customers,

Kindest regards,

Phebe De Coene
Quality Assurance Officer
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